

Authorization to Photograph

We take pictures of your children often at Open Arms of Fort Pierce. We display them around the classrooms for parents to take a look at their child's day and for children to look at throughout the day. We request your permission to occasionally put them in our newsletter and/or our website. Please check the box below that best fits your desire.

We also request that we have a family picture and a pet picture brought in so we can share that with our friends in our class. We like to have a family wall in our classroom to help us feel better when we are missing our pets and families.

If you have any questions, please see the Director.

Thank you.

- I give permission for my child's picture to be in our newsletter and/or website
- I DO NOT give permission for my child's picture to be in our newsletter and /or website